
We are looking for  

volunteers to join Family 

Counselling Centre’s 

‘The Kids on the Block’ 

Program! 

 

No experience required! 

 Learn the art of Bunraku 

puppetry 

 Spread awareness through 

play 

 Present information in a fun 

& effective way 

       Amy Nazarewich, The Kids on the Block Coordinator 

amy.nazarewich@familycounsellingctr.com / 519-336-0120 x 273 

Family Counselling Centre is a not-for-profit, community-based agency that provides Sarnia-Lambton residents with a variety of counselling, support, prevention and coordination services.  

*Family Counselling Centre’s The Kids on the Block is an affiliate and limited licensee of The Kids on the Block Incorporated, Westminster, Maryland, USA  


